
Lake Murray Tennis Club

Board Meeting for March 23, 2023@1PM


Present:  Chet Snider, Frank Riolo, Lynne Carry, Denise Stefanson, Jaime 
Lawson, Kathy Culver


Mgmt:  Dan & Kathy Emmerson


Minutes:  The minutes were sent previously to all Board Members. The minutes 
were approved.


Financials:  Kathy would like to move our money from Navy Federal Credit 
Union to Pacific Western Bank. Then CDs would be set up to become due at 
different intervals to take advantage of the interest rates. The motion was 
approved unanimously. The overall financials were also approved unanimously.


Membership:  Jaime reported there are 302 single memberships, 145 family 
memberships and 15 juniors. We have a total membership of 739.


Social:  Holly was absent, however Dan presented that there would be a round 
robin on May 5, from 12-4.  Signups in the clubhouse or online.


Premises:  Chet reported all repairs have been made so all is good at the club.


Management:  Court 5 has a light out and will be repaired soon. Pablo (our 
gardener) is going to work on raking the leaves. We are getting quotes for 
trash pickup.


We were each emailed a copy of the draft SUP.  More to follow.


The Board appointed itself to be the Nominating Committee.  Elections will be 
in June with the new Board starting on July 1st. Motion was approved 
unanimously.


Meeting was adjourned at 2:25 PM.



